
8. Communications, Petitions, etc. 

 

 

05/22/15 Two letters addressed to Superintendent’s Office / School Board from 

Shelly Wick-Zeman, expressing her opinion about the behavior of some 

school board members, and appreciation to the School Board for not 

spending any more money related to the removal of a school board 

member. 

 

 


